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Newsletter of Nepean Camera Club Christmas 2024 

 
 

Merry Christmas 
May your Christmas and holidays be filled with joy and happiness. 

We look forward to catching up with everyone in the New Year. 

Our 2025 program is all but complete and will be unveiled at our first club meeting 
Tuesday February 4, 2025.  

On Wednesday January 29 we will be conducting a photoshoot on the shores of St 
Andrews Beach. Details to follow 

 

Please mark both these dates in your diary. 

 

Merry Christmas  

Nepean Camera Club 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
   

 

 



 
  
 
 

The Longshoot Beechworth 2024 
 
The annual longshoot has become a NCC tradition. 
The 2024 event  continued that tradition. Amongst the attending members it has been 
described as a high octane event with now nothing but fond memories and some 
wonderful photos.  
Just check out the club’s Flickr site to see these. 
With a slight tweaking of the usual formula Gunda and Laure were able to provide 
attendees with a varied and impactful visit. Not to mention outsatnding photo 
opportunities. 
The enjoyment members receive from this annual  event is so great that they( Laure and 
Gunda) have put their hands up to re organise it again for 2025. No wonder they won the 
coveted Presidents’ Award for this year. 
Get your 2025 diaries out and set aside October 20 -24 2025.  
 

 
                      



 
 

  

 



  
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 

 
 

Our Last Club Photo 
Shoot 

 

 

Flinders Photoshoot 
 
With heavy rain falling all night, the night before. And, with 
heavy rain promised midafternoon on shoot day, it was good to 
see several of the club venture to Flinders. 
There is always plenty to photograph at Flinders. A good 
selection of images now resides on the club Flickr site. 
Furthermore, it was wonderful to welcome a new member, 
Deb Edwards, and to re-visit the smiling faces of Kathy and 
Michael Hirst. 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
  



 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 


